
      

 

                 Weekly Newsletter  

       February 28, 2025 

 

Families, 

Enrollment: Open enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year begins February 25 and runs 

through March 18. Please take a moment to review the attached information, then log in to 

complete your child’s enrollment. Scholarship opportunities are also attached! 

Reminders from Handbook 

Hair -All students' hair should be neat and clean. Hair should not be in the face. No extreme or 

excessive hair color or styles. No facial hair 

Jewelry- Girls: Only one earring per ear and earrings should be no bigger than a dime. No dangle 

earrings.  Boys: no earrings allowed. 

 

Please check on hair length and remember the earring rule. Thank you for supporting the school 

with these rules. 

 

We are looking for an Athletic Coordinator for Home Sporting Events for the 2025/2026 

school year. We are looking for someone to supervise softball, baseball, girls’ basketball, boys’ 

basketball, and volleyball. We know this is a large effort for one person, so we are hoping that 

we can find several individuals who would be interested in supervising a sporting event or two. 

This is a stipend position. If you are interested or would like more information, please contact 

Pat Gibson at pgibson@oursaviourshamrocks.com 

 

Advisory Board openings: Are you interested in becoming more involved with Our Saviour 

School? The Advisory Board has 3 terms ending at the end of May. We need to fill those for the 

2025-2026 school year. This is a wonderful opportunity to become involved in the school 

community. The Board is dedicated to ensuring that all educational programs at Our Saviour 

School reflect Christ's teachings, foster a sense of community, lead individuals to worship, and 

inspire service to others. Attached you will find the Advisory Board application and please 

submit it to aevans@oss-shamrocks.com  

Our Saviour Athletics/Extracurriculars Hog Raffle 

Thanks to a partnership with the Knights of Columbus, Our Saviour 5 th -7 th Grade Students 

will be selling Hog Raffle tickets. If a family has multiple students in grades 5-7, they will only 

receive one set of tickets. The two winners will each receive half of a hog. Processing will be 
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done at Jones Meat and Locker. Our Spring Hog raffle tickets will be sold from March 3 rd to 

March 20 th . We will draw our winning tickets on Friday, March 21 st . The hog will be 

available on March 22 nd .Funds raised will benefit our athletic and extracurricular programs. 

Tickets will also be available for purchase at the KC Hall. Raffle tickets are $10 each or 3 for 

$20. Big thanks to the Knights of Columbus for sponsoring this fundraising effort and to Jones 

Meat and Locker for providing the processing at a reduced rate. 

 

 

 

2025 Our Saviour Track and Field 

On Tuesday, March 4th, there will be an informational meeting for any 5th , 

6th, 7th, and 8th grade students interested in participating in Track and Field 

this spring. The meeting will be held in the OSS Gymnasium at 5:30pm. All 

interested students must have a current sports physical on file to 

participate. If you are interested and have questions or cannot attend the 

meeting, please contact Head Coach at: 

rwhelan@oss-shamrocks.com 

 

Non-Uniform for a Cause—March 6 

On Sunday, February 16th, Bill and Deana Wooldridge lost their home to a devastating fire. 

Most importantly, Bill and Deana and their daughters Chloe and Gigi all escaped the fire safely. 

Unfortunately, the house and their belongings were a total loss. 

 

The Wooldridge family joined the Our Saviour and Routt Family in 2014, bringing their family 

from Virginia, Il to our Our Saviour Grade School. All three of their daughters, Billie Grace, 

Chloe and Gillian graduated from OSS and RCHS. The girls were very involved in athletics and 

extracurriculars. Bill and Deana were always there supporting the Shamrock and Rocket teams. 

In addition, Bill and Deana logged countless hours helping with our annual Family Fun Festival. 

 

Now, the Routt and Our Saviour Family has an opportunity to support the Wooldridges in their 

time of need. On March 6th, please bring $1 to participate in a non-uniform day. Proceeds will 

go to the Wooldridge Family to help them regroup and move forward in their process of 

rebuilding their lives. 

 

Service hour reminder: Parents just a reminder to turn in your service hours, you can send in 

them with your student or you can email them to the following 

address: ossservicehours@yahoo.com. Please remember to include the number of hours you 

worked, and the amount of money spent on snacks when reporting hours. Thank you! 

 

Weather –Please remember to send your student(s) with a jacket/coat. We will go outside most 

days unless it’s raining or the feels – like temperature is 18 degrees. Also, label your items, so 

we can get them back to the owner if they are misplaced! 
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HELP!! Lost and Found: Please have your child check the lost and found as 

sweatshirts and ¾ zips are beginning to pile up. We also have a few water bottles. The Lost and 

Found is growing every day, please hop in and check to see if anything belongs to your family. 

 

 

Enjoy your weekend, 

Mrs. Amy Evans 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Mar.5 – Ash Wednesday 

Mar 5 – Leo’s “Pack the Place” for Parent Club 

Mar.6 – Non – uniform for a cause bring in $1 

Mar. 6- Parent Club meeting in Art Lab 6:00 

Mar.7 – Spirit Wear 

Mar. 7 – End of 3rd Quarter 

Mar.10- Full day of school, no 2:00 dismissal and After School services will be provided 

Mar. 14- Report Cards go home SIP 11:30 dismissal No JSD BUS  

Mar. 15 – St. Patrick’s Day Parade 

Mar. 16- 1st Reconciliation for 2nd grade 11:30 

March 17-1st Reconciliation for 2nd grade at 6:30 

Mar. 17 – Green/white day  

Mar. 18- Early registration closes 

Mar. 20 – Sports pictures for Bowling, Music, Band  

Mar. 23- Youth Mass – 10:30 

Mar 24 – Mar. 30- Spring Break No School 

Mar. 31- School resumes 

Apr. 2- Leo’s Pack the House Night for Parent Club 

Apr.11- Spirit Wear 

Apr. 11- Scholarship forms and Tuition Assistance due in FACTS 

Apr. 14-Apr. 17 – NO PM BUS 

Apr.15- The School Play – Bedtime Stories 

Apr. 17 – Living Stations 1:45 

Apr.18 – No \School Good Friday 

Apr. 21- Easter Monday – No School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


